
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
WASHINGTON COUNTY 2023 PROPOSED BUDGET 

 
As required by law, and by directive of the Commissioners Court of Washington County, 
Notice is hereby given that the Public Hearing on the proposed 2023 Budget for 
Washington County will be held at 9:00 a.m., Tuesday, September 13, 2022, in the 
Commissioners Courtroom at the Washington County Courthouse, 100 East Main, Suite 
103, Brenham, Texas. The Commissioners Court will consider action on the proposed 
FY2023 Budget at a meeting of the Court following the Public Hearing. A copy of the 
proposed budget is available for public inspection in the County Clerk’s Office during 
regular office hours. 
 


